
CORRIGENDUM  

(Feb. 21, 2025) 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the 40th MPYSC, originally scheduled for 

March 21-23, 2025, at Vikram University, Ujjain, has been rescheduled to 

March 27-29, 2025, due to the Holi and Rangpanchmi festivals. All other details 

remain the same.  

Convener – 40th MPYSC 


